
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
 
 

PURSUANT TO THE OPEN MEETINGS ACT, notice is hereby given of the 
cancellation of the Village Board meeting on January 6, 2025, at 6:30 p.m.  
at 310 N. Central, Roxana.  
 
This meeting is re-scheduled for Monday, January 13, 2025, at 6:30 p.m.at 
310 N. Central, Roxana in place of the regularly scheduled Committee Meeting.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Marty Reynolds 
Village President 
Roxana, IL 
 
 
Kristi Carter 
Village Clerk 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Dated this 6th day of January at 12:30 p.m. 
 


